
AVENUE	HOUSE	NEWS	

Welcome	to	our	latest	newsletter.		

Its	starting	to	look	a	lot	like	spring	in	the	gardens	of	Avenue	House	with	

all	of	the	�lowers	growing	and	the	squirrels	and	birds	playing.	

May 2018 

We	hope	you	all	had	a	lovely	Easter,	here	are	a	few	photos	of	the														

residents	enjoying	their	Easter	chocolates.		

Dates for your diary 

2nd May Trip to Oakham Treasures 

8th May Birds of Prey Show & Talk 

12th May Chiropodist Visiting 

18th May Sean's Band ‘The Hogranch’ Performing 

19th May Royal Wedding Coverage followed by and Afternoon Buffet  

		Its	been	so	nice	to	see	our	resident	squirrels	out				

playing	again	even	if	they	do	eat	all	of	the	bird	food.		



St Georges Day 

The Residents enjoyed a Lovely St Georges Day Meal with tradi�onal Steak & 

Ale pie and Vegetables. 



 

St Georges Day  Cra�s 

So many of the residents came together to help make St Georges Day 

Artwork. Here are  a few photos of the residents making dragons and 

flags. 



Pebble Pain�ng 

The latest Pebble Pain�ng craze has hit Avenue House. The Residents enjoyed 

pain�ng their pebbles with their own individual style. We look forward to 

pain�ng pebbles again. 

The time has come for us to start putting together our annual magazine.  

Contributions from all parties are very welcome – be it Residents, Tenants, 

Staff, Volunteers, Relatives or Friends.  We are looking for stories, poems, 

anecdotes, jokes, factual pieces, drawings, photographs – you could even 

devise a puzzle of some sort. 

We aim to publish the magazine at our annual Summer Strawberry Tea, 

so please give your contributions to Alison, Karen or Natalie as soon as 

you can. 


